
 

LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

August 5, 2019 

Prior to the start of the Zoning Commission meeting, Chairman Tedd Finlayson advised member 

George Downes, Trustee Don Ackerman and Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley that he has moved 

from the township in to the Village of Bolivar.  Due to the O.R.C. regulations, he has resigned 

from the Zoning Commission effective immediately. 

Frank Bachman attended later, but due to a lack of a quorum there was no meeting. 

Trustee Ackerman asked everyone to please consider people who may be interested in joining 

the Zoning Commission and the next meeting is scheduled for October 7, 2019. 

 

  


